
                            World Book Day 7th March 2019 

 
The Nursery will be taking part in World Book Day.  It would be great if your little one could 

come to nursery dressed as a character from their favourite book. If book characters are 

unavailable any costume will do to allow everyone to take part. 

We look forward to seeing everyone dressed up! 

                                        

We have had a busy month in the nursery with lots of children engaged in many different 

activities. Our outdoor area had our very own CID recruits (Curiosity, Investigating, and 
Discovering). These skills have been shown when exploring our rock pile for minibeasts, 

investigating different materials for den building, forest walks and during discussions on fire 

safety outdoors. 

The children have also been using their mathematical skills for measuring and weighing the 

ingredients needed to make bread, cakes, and soup.   

OUR BAKING COMPETITION IS ON TWITTER. 

Use your CID skills by checking out your child’s interests on our planning wall. 

 Please feel free to add a note of what your child is talking about at home.                                                                                                                           

 
Children’s interests at present are volcanoes, hairdressers, baking and dinosaurs.              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
                                 

 

Please remember to look at the  

notice board for current information 

W
h
it
d
a
le
 E

a
rl
y
 Y

e
a
rs

 C
e
nt

re
 N

e
w
sl
e
tt

e
r 

A
u

g
u

s
t
 
2

0
0

9
 

F
e

b
r
u

a
r
y
 
2

0
1

9
 

 
0

1
5

0
1

 
7
4

4
3
8

8
 

Appropriate Clothing 

Just a little reminder that rain, hail or shine we always aim to have the children outdoors, 

getting lots of fresh air whilst playing and learning.  We therefore ask kindly that footwear 

and clothing is appropriate. Also, please ensure a spare change of clothes is in their bags,  

just in case they get wet or dirty whilst doing so.  Please also ensure all items are labelled  

with your child’s name in case anything goes missing. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this! 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Parent Consultations – 

Tuesday 12th March & 

Wednesday 13th March. 

Appointment timetables are 

now displayed in the cloakroom 

 

Easter Holiday – All Break on 

Friday 5th April & all return 

Tuesday 23rd April. 

 
 

 

Nursery Access and Zebra Crossing 
 

The road leading up to the Nursery main 

door is for deliveries and Family Centre 

minibus only.  We kindly ask parents not to 

use this as a drop off zone or to open the 

large gates.  This is a Health and Safety 

risk and we have the children’s safety as 

our utmost priority.  Thank You! 

 


